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October was a good month for the kids. They got to partake in red ribbon month. They had a 
little field trip with the teachers and receive some incentives.  Their wrist bands said “stay 
strong”. We have a young group and I feel that teaching them to stay strong by taking care of 
your body is an easier concept than staying drug free. 

They also had a blast with Halloween. They made spiders, bats, pumpkins and ghost.  
Unfortunately, we had issues with the teacher’s phone and lost the pictures. We do have a 
picture from the infant room that we can share.  We do have the note books that we can use in 
the future so that our pictures can be shared. 

The teachers took the littles to the Buffalo Hide Academy to trick or treat. They love to get out 
and explore. 

The two new hires are finishing up their classes and we are ready to start transferring a few 
swaddlers over to the waddlers and we have a couple infants ready to fill those slots. It is so 
exciting to be heading in the “house is full” direction.  


